
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

9th January 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Happy New Year and welcome back after the Christmas break. For health and safety 

reasons if your child wears earrings please remove these on PE days and for after school 

sporting activities, if they can’t be removed then please provide your child with tape to 

cover them over.  Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

 

Here is a list of forthcoming events for your diary: 

 

Friday 10th January – Children will take part in a whole school relax/yoga day. 

 

Wednesday 29th January – Celebration Assembly (individual letters will follow). 

 

Wednesday 11th and Thursday 12th February – Parents evening (letter to follow). 

 

Break up for half term on Friday 14th February at normal time. 

School reopens on Monday 24th February at normal time. 

 

Tuesday 3rd March – School Photographs. 

 

Thursday 5th March – All children will take part in a dance workshop.   This is also World 

Book Day. 

 

Thursday 12th March – Celebration Assembly (individual letters will follow).  

 

Thursday 2nd April – Children will take part in a whole school relax/yoga day.  

 

School closes for the Easter Break on Thursday 2nd April at normal time and reopens on 

Monday 20th April. 

 

Reminder for parents who have children in Nursery, the on-line portal to register for a 

place in Reception class in September closes on 15th January. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr O Flitcroft. 

Headteacher.  

                                         

 

  

 

 


